
From: Debra Ackerman <debraackerman57@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 10:32 AM 
To: Shelli Fortin <safortin@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: Vacancy Berlin city council 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I am interested in filling the position on the city council for the rest of the term October 2nd, 2023 to Jan 
15th, 2024. 
 
If you have any question please let me know through email or phone my number is 603-915-3245 
 
Thank you 
 
Sincerely  
 
Debra Ackerman  
 


